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Solid financial information and the ability to use that
information successfully in business today differentiate the
truly exceptional from the ordinary. Now you can guide your
students in developing the understanding and skills to make
them true winners in business with the proven, balanced
blend of procedure and concepts in the latest edition of
Albrecht/Stice/Stice's FINANCIAL ACCOUNTING. Organized
around business activities, FINANCIAL ACCOUNTING, 10th
Edition presents the procedural detail necessary for
students to learn the mechanics of preparing accounting
information, with an emphasis on how to analyze and use what
they are learning to make informed decisions.This edition's
lively writing style, packed with a wealth of examples from
leading companies, helps students discover, first-hand, the
effects and importance of financial accounting information.
Designed to address a diversity of learning styles and
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career needs, the book offers expanded coverage as well as
basic material in each chapter--giving you the flexibility
to explore in-depth any topics you choose. Streamlined
chapters build a strong, practical context around the
procedures of accounting with powerful student-oriented
learning features and a new, innovative online ThomsonNOWâ¢
teaching and learning system that helps prepare your
students for accounting success, no matter what their career
choices or future plans.Contains, for each text chapter:
pretest, chapter overview, detailed chapter review including study tips, practice test questions and
demonstration problems with worked-out solutions.Financial
Accounting, 11th Edition, provides students with a clear
understanding of financial accounting by framing accounting
processes in the context of real-world business practices.
Concepts are presented in an engaging story-telling approach
and help answer key questions such as "why, what, and how"
financial accounting connects to business success. By
building a solid foundation in the mechanics of preparing
and analyzing financial statements, performance measurement
(Return on Equity), and decision-making with the help of
data analytics, Financial Accounting, 11th Edition helps
students better prepare to be effective and successful
business professionals.Now in its 8th edition, Business
Finance is an essential introduction to financial decision
making in businesses. Taking a user's perspective it
explores the type of investments a business should make and
how they should be financed, and successfully blends the
theoretical, analytical and practical aspects of finance and
investment. This new edition of Business Finance has a realworld flavour, exploring the theories surrounding financial
decision making and relating these theories to what happens
in the real world. This book is for undergraduates in
accounting and finance and for those in finance and
financial management courses. It is also appropriate for
postgraduate students with an option in accounting and
finance and will be highly useful for professional
accounting students."A cornerstone resource for students and
practitioners of health care management who need an
authoritative introduction to epidemiological principles,
how epidemiology is practiced today, and the most up-to-date
applications of epidemiology in planning, evaluating, and
managing health care for populations. This fully revised
third edition features brand-new coverage on reimbursement
approaches and managing infection outbreaks, as well as
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updated case studies. Most importantly, it provides
dependable information on everything you need to know about
Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act and the
incorporation of ICD-10"--For introductory courses in
Financial Accounting. A User-Focused Approach and Solid
Foundation in the Construction and Analysis of Financial
Statements for Use in Future Courses and Careers Financial
Accounting gives readers a solid foundation in the
fundamentals of accounting and the basics of Financial
Statements, and then builds upon that foundation to offer
more advanced/challenging concepts and problems. This
scaffolded approach helps students to better understand the
meaning and relevance of financial information, see its
relevance within a real-world context, as well as develop
the skills needed to analyse financial information in both
their course and career. While maintaining hallmark features
of accuracy, readability, ease of understanding, and a
wealth of accessible algorithmic problems, the 11th Edition
includes updated explanations, coverage, and ratio analysis
with decision-making guidelines. These latest methodologies
and technology ensure that students learn basic concepts in
accounting in a way that is relevant, stimulating, and fun,
while exercises and examples from real-world companies help
students gain a better grasp of the course material.Provides
students with an inexpensive note-taking system that
contains a reduced copy of every slide in the PowerPoint
presentation.Understanding Financial Statements 5th Edition
is designed to serve a wide range of readers and purposes,
including a text or supplementary text for courses in
financial statement analysis, accounting, finance, and
business management; study material for short courses on
financial statements in continuing education and executive
development programs; a self-study guide or course material
for bank credit analysis training programs; and a reference
book for investors or those who make decisions based on the
analysis of financial statements. This new edition
incorporates all new requirements and changes in accounting
reporting and standards and many proposed changes that may
affect financial reporting in the future. Each chapter is
followed by self-tests with solutions, study questions, and
problems. A glossary of key terms is also provided.Offering
students an overview of all the main concepts of accounting,
this text supplements explanations of the fundamental core
elements with contemporary examples and online teaching
resources.Accounting Principles: A Business Perspective uses
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annual reports of real companies to illustrate many of the
accounting concepts in use in business today. Gaining an
understanding of accounting terminology and concepts,
however, is not enough to ensure your success. You also need
to be able to find information on the Internet, analyze
various business situations, work effectively as a member of
a team, and communicate your ideas clearly. Accounting
Principles: A Business Perspective will give you an
understanding of how to use accounting information to
analyze business performance and make business decisions.
The text takes a business perspective. We use the annual
reports of real companies to illustrate many of the
accounting concepts. You are familiar with many of the
companies we use, such as The Limited, The Home Depot, and
Coca-Cola Company. Gaining an understanding of accounting
terminology and concepts, however, is not enough to ensure
your success. You also need to be able to find information
on the Internet, analyze various business situations, work
effectively as a member of a team, and communicate your
ideas clearly. This text was developed to help you develop
these skills.Instructor Resources: Instructor Companion Site
Accounting has long been the benchmark by which all other
introductory accounting textbooks are measured. It is well
known as a comprehensive, authoritative and reliable
textbook that has supported students studying introductory
accounting for over 20 years. The clarity of explanation and
thorough illustration of the accounting process supports
learning and prepares students for future study in commerce,
and beyond into professional practice. The new edition is
ideally suited to accounting and non-accounting majors
alike, illustrating accounting procedures and applying
accounting information to business and business decision
making. Accordingly, changes required under accounting
standards and the regulatory environment as a consequence of
International Accounting Standards Board (IASB) initiatives
and the Conceptual Framework in Financial Reporting have
been thoroughly updated in line with recent changes to AIFRS
and the Framework. The four-colour design provides students
with a more reader-friendly text, enhancing their
understanding of concepts and ensuring learning outcomes are
achieved. The text builds on the thorough and reliable
explanation of the accounting process through the addition
of new ?Link to business' chapter vignettes that apply the
principles to practice. Previous editions were renowned for
the number of exercises and problems, and the new edition
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builds upon this superior teaching feature. The end-ofchapter activities encourages the development of skills in
decision-making, critical thinking, ethical thinking,
analysis and communication, building student confidence for
success in their course.NOTE: You are purchasing a
standalone product; MyAccountingLab does not come packaged
with this content. If you would like to purchase both the
physical text andMyAccountingLab search for ISBN-10:
0134077334/ISBN-13:9780134077338 . That package includes
ISBN-10: 013385678X/ISBN-13: 9780133856781 and ISBN-10:
0133877574/ISBN-13:9780133877571. For courses in Financial
and Managerial Accounting. Expanding on Proven Success with
Horngren's Accounting Horngren's Accounting presents the
core content of the accounting course in a fresh format
designed to help today's learners succeed. The Eleventh
Edition expands on the proven success of the significant
revision to the Horngren franchise and uses what the authors
have learned from focus groups, market feedback, and
colleagues to create livelier classrooms, provide meaningful
learning tools, and give professors resources to help
students inside and outside the class. First, the authors
ensured that content was clear, consistent, and above all,
accurate. Every chapter is reviewed to ensure that students
understand what they are reading and that there is
consistency from chapter to chapter. The author team worked
every single accounting problem and employed a team of
accounting professors from across the nation to review for
accuracy. This edition continues the focus on student
success and provides resources for professors to create an
active and engaging classroom. Through MyAccountingLab,
students have the opportunity to watch author recorded
solution videos, practice the accounting cycle using an
interactive tutorial, and watch in-depth author-driven
animated lectures that cover every learning objective. In
addition, all instructor resources have been updated to
accompany this edition of the book, including the PowerPoint
presentations and Test Bank. Also available with
MyAccountingLab ® MyAccountingLab is an online homework,
tutorial, and assessment program designed to work with this
text to engage students and improve results. Within its
structured environment, students practice what they learn,
test their understanding, and pursue a personalized study
plan that helps them better absorb course material and
understand difficult concepts.Close the gap between homework
and exam performance with Warren/Reeve/Duchac's FINANCIAL
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ACCOUNTING 14E! Market-leading FINANCIAL ACCOUNTING has been
on the forefront of innovation and change based on the needs
of today's teaching and learning environment.
Warren/Reeve/Duchac's FINANCIAL ACCOUNTING 14e helps elevate
student thinking with content that addresses each stage of
the learning process from motivation to mastery. It
motivates students to learn, provides practice opportunities
to better prepare for exams, and helps students achieve
mastery with tools to help them make connections and see the
big picture. The Complete Learning System in FINANCIAL
ACCOUNTING is built around the way students use textbooks to
learn, study and complete homework, allowing them to achieve
ultimate success in this course. The most significant
changes for this edition involve the inclusion of the new
revenue recognition standard. The end goal of
Warren/Reeve/Duchac's FINANCIAL ACCOUNTING learning system
is to elevate thinking and create more empowered and
prepared students--ready to take on the rest of their
educational and career goals. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description or the
product text may not be available in the ebook
version.Company Accounting, 11th Edition (Leo et al.) has
been updated to reflect the various and ongoing reforms as a
result of Australia's adoption of the International
Financial Reporting Standards (IFRS). The text provides
students with a comprehensive overview of the practice and
principles of company accounting and helps them develop the
practical grounding to reinforce their understanding. The
11th edition presents essential 'must know' information on
accounting for a corporate entity and the requirements for
externally disclosing the financial position of the
entity.The Traditional Working Papers include problemspecific forms for preparing solutions for Exercises, A&B
Problems, the Continuing Problem, and the Comprehensive
Problems from the textbook. These forms, with preprinted
headings, provide a structure for the problems, which helps
students get started and saves them time. Additional blank
forms are included.Offer your students the most
authoritative, comprehensive coverage of advanced accounting
topics available with Fischer/Taylor/Cheng's ADVANCED
ACCOUNTING, 11th Edition. Fully revised to incorporate the
latest FASB statements and their impact on consolidations,
ADVANCED ACCOUNTING, 11th Edition, combines sound
theoretical foundations with a hands-on, learn-by-example
approach that has established this text as the prominent
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leader in today's advanced accounting classrooms. ADVANCED
ACCOUNTING, 11th Edition, closely links theory and practice,
helping students visualize the application of theories
through numerous actual examples common in today's
accounting. The text's proven focus on conceptual
understanding and clear presentation style make even the
most complex topics approachable. Proven end-of-chapter
questions not only reinforce major concepts and issues from
each chapter but they also challenge students to think
critically and expand their reasoning skills. Only ADVANCED
ACCOUNTING, 11th Edition, uses a horizontal approach to
consolidations, the format most commonly used in the
business world. A common coding for eliminations and
adjustments enables students to recall worksheet adjustments
quickly from one chapter to the next. Integrated coverage of
Excel with a step-by-step tutorial and Electronic Online
Working Papers prepare students to master this important
business software tool. A trusted preparation resource for
the CPA exam, ADVANCED ACCOUNTING, 11th Edition, provides
the knowledge your students need for successful professional
careers in today's global economy. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description or the
product text may not be available in the ebook
version.Russian journalist Feofanov specializes in the law,
and here presents 20 essays, revised from earlier
publication in the Soviet Union and Russia, mostly focusing
on specific cases to illuminate the principles and practices
of the Soviet legal system. American law scholar Barry
translated the articles and provides explanations of aspects
that the original readers would have been familiar with. The
last section covers the transition from Soviet to Russian
rule. Paper edition (unseen), $21.95. Annotation copyright
by Book News, Inc., Portland, ORThis is the eBook of the
printed book and may not include any media, website access
codes, or print supplements that may come packaged with the
bound book. Core Concepts of Accounting captures the full
text (but not the programmed approach) of Essentials of
Accounting, while including important accounting concepts
and terms.This edition of 'Accounting and Finance for NonSpecialists' provides comprehensive coverage of the basic
concepts and practical applications of financial accounting,
management accounting and financial management."All
investors, from beginners to old hands, should gain from the
use of this guide, as I have." From the Introduction by
Michael F. Price, president, Franklin Mutual Advisors, Inc.
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Benjamin Graham has been called the most important
investment thinker of the twentieth century. As a master
investor, pioneering stock analyst, and mentor to investment
superstars, he has no peer. The volume you hold in your
hands is Graham's timeless guide to interpreting and
understanding financial statements. It has long been out of
print, but now joins Graham's other masterpieces, The
Intelligent Investor and Security Analysis, as the three
priceless keys to understanding Graham and value investing.
The advice he offers in this book is as useful and prescient
today as it was sixty years ago. As he writes in the
preface, "if you have precise information as to a company's
present financial position and its past earnings record, you
are better equipped to gauge its future possibilities. And
this is the essential function and value of security
analysis." Written just three years after his landmark
Security Analysis, The Interpretation of Financial
Statements gets to the heart of the master's ideas on value
investing in astonishingly few pages. Readers will learn to
analyze a company's balance sheets and income statements and
arrive at a true understanding of its financial position and
earnings record. Graham provides simple tests any reader can
apply to determine the financial health and well-being of
any company. This volume is an exact text replica of the
first edition of The Interpretation of Financial Statements,
published by Harper & Brothers in 1937. Graham's original
language has been restored, and readers can be assured that
every idea and technique presented here appears exactly as
Graham intended. Highly practical and accessible, it is an
essential guide for all business people--and makes the
perfect companion volume to Graham's investment masterpiece
The Intelligent Investor.A unique blend of theory, practice,
and robust financial statement analysis. Introduction to
Financial Accounting describes the most widely accepted
accounting theory and practice with an emphasis on using and
analyzing the information in financial statements. This text
also compares U.S. GAAP to IFRS where relevant.Close the gap
between homework and exam performance with
Warren/Reeve/Duchac's CORPORATE FINANCIAL ACCOUNTING 13E!
Market-leading CORPORATE FINANCIAL ACCOUNTING has been on
the forefront of innovation and change based on the needs of
today's teaching and learning environment.
Warren/Reeve/Duchac's CORPORATE FINANCIAL ACCOUNTING 13e
helps elevate student thinking with content that addresses
each stage of the learning process from motivation to
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mastery. It motivates students to learn, provides practice
opportunities to better prepare for exams, and helps
students achieve mastery with tools to help them make
connections and see the big picture. The Complete Learning
System in CORPORATE FINANCIAL ACCOUNTING is built around the
way students use textbooks to learn, study and complete
homework, allowing them to achieve ultimate success in this
course. The most significant changes for this edition
involve the inclusion of the new revenue recognition
standard. The end goal of Warren/Reeve/Duchac's CORPORATE
FINANCIAL ACCOUNTING learning system is to elevate thinking
and create more empowered and prepared students--ready to
take on the rest of their educational and career goals.
Important Notice: Media content referenced within the
product description or the product text may not be available
in the ebook version."Fantastic Learning ToolDon't let this
book title fool you. It is not an oversimplification of
accounting and financial principles. It is, however, a
serious and very effective examination of a very small but
progressively complex business. There are not many books
available on the market that make a complex and dry subject
understandable and even fun. This book successfully does
just that." -Amazon Reviewer The Clearest Explanation Ever
of the Key Accounting Basics The world of accounting can be
intimidating. Whether you're a manager, business owner or
aspiring entrepreneur, you've likely found yourself needing
to know basic accountingbut baffled by complicated
accounting books. What if learning accounting could be as
simple and fun as running a child's lemonade stand? It can.
The Accounting Game presents financial information in a
format so simple and so unlike a common accounting textbook,
you may forget you're learning key skills that will help you
get ahead! Using the world of a child's lemonade stand to
teach the basics of managing your finances, this book makes
a dry subject fun and understandable. As you run your stand,
you'll begin to understand and apply financial terms and
concepts like assets, liabilities, earnings, inventory and
notes payable, plus: --Interactive format gives you hands-on
experience --Color-coded charts and worksheets help you
remember key terms --Step-by-step process takes you from
novice to expert with ease --Fun story format speeds
retention of essential concepts --Designed to apply what you
learn to the real world The revolutionary approach of The
Accounting Game takes the difficult subjects of accounting
and business finance and makes them something you can easily
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learn, understand, remember and use! "The game approach
makes the subject matter most understandable. I highly
recommend it to anyone frightened by either numbers or
accountants." -John Hernandis, Director of Corporate
Communications, American GreetingsThis work takes a realworld, single focus company approach in every chapter. The
decision-making focus shows the relevance of financial
accounting regardless of whether the student has chosen to
major in accounting.For courses in International Finance. A
balanced approach to theory and policy applications
International Finance: Theory and Policy provides engaging,
balanced coverage of the key concepts and practical
applications of the discipline. An intuitive introduction to
international finance theory is followed by detailed
coverage of policy applications. With this new 11th Edition,
Global Edition, the author team of Nobel Prize-winning
economist Paul Krugman, renowned researcher Maurice
Obstfeld, and Marc Melitz of Harvard University continues to
set the standard for international finance courses. Pearson
MyLabTM Economics not included. Students, if MyLab is a
recommended/mandatory component of the course, please ask
your instructor for the correct ISBN and course ID. MyLab
should only be purchased when required by an instructor.
Instructors, contact your Pearson rep for more information.
MyLab is an online homework, tutorial, and assessment
product designed to personalize learning and improve
results. With a wide range of interactive, engaging, and
assignable activities, students are encouraged to actively
learn and retain tough course concepts.Provides an
introduction to financial accounting for non-financial
managers by way of a transaction-based, business training
tool. Includes real-life examples of how financial
statements are built and how they interact to present a true
financial picture of the enterprise.The Eleventh Edition of
Advanced Financial Accounting is an up-to-date,
comprehensive, and highly illustrated presentation of the
accounting and reporting principles and procedures used in a
variety of business entities. Every day, the business press
carries stories about the merger and acquisition mania, the
complexities of modern business entities, new organizational
structures for conducting business, accounting scandals
related to complex business transactions, the foreign
activities of multinational firms, the operations of
governmental and not-for-profit entities, and bankruptcies
of major firms. Accountants must understand and know how to
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deal with the accounting and reporting ramifications of
these issues."Fundamental Managerial Accounting Concepts" 4e
by Edmonds/Edmonds/Tsay/Olds focuses on concepts that are
isolated and introduced in a logical sequence. The authors
intentionally limit the scope of the material to help
students build a solid foundation of the most important
concepts in managerial accounting. "Fundamental Managerial
Accounting Concepts" 4e is organized in a distinctive way,
particularly in the first six chapters. The objective is to
establish a coherent, integrative framework that enables
students to build knowledge in stepwise fashion. The
authors' goal is for students to understand the underlying
principles of accounting, not just memorize content.To
understand a business, you have to understand the financial
insides of a business organization. Through a focus on
accounting transactions, real-world problem-solving, and
engaging industry examples, Weygandt Financial Accounting,
11th edition demonstrates how accounting is an exciting
field of study and helps connect core financial accounting
concepts to students' everyday lives and future careers.
Continuing to help students succeed in their introductory
financial accounting course for over two decades, this
edition brings together the trusted Weygandt, Kimmel, and
Kieso reputation with fresh, timely, and accurate updates to
help build confidence and engage today's students.The text
and images in this book are in grayscale. A hardback color
version is available. Search for ISBN 9781680922929.
Principles of Accounting is designed to meet the scope and
sequence requirements of a two-semester accounting course
that covers the fundamentals of financial and managerial
accounting. This book is specifically designed to appeal to
both accounting and non-accounting majors, exposing students
to the core concepts of accounting in familiar ways to build
a strong foundation that can be applied across business
fields. Each chapter opens with a relatable real-life
scenario for today's college student. Thoughtfully designed
examples are presented throughout each chapter, allowing
students to build on emerging accounting knowledge. Concepts
are further reinforced through applicable connections to
more detailed business processes. Students are immersed in
the "why" as well as the "how" aspects of accounting in
order to reinforce concepts and promote comprehension over
rote memorization.PERSONAL FINANCE 12E offers a practical,
student-friendly introduction to personal financial
management. Using a structured, step-by-step approach, this
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market-leading text helps students learn how to save and
invest, manage student loans, file taxes, decrease credit
card debt, and plan for the future. Real-life scenarios,
covering a wide range of financial challenges, enable
students to appreciate the relevance of key concepts, and
useful advice from personal finance experts helps them apply
those concepts in their own lives. Many math-based examples
clearly illustrate the critical importance of achieving longterm financial goals through investing. Building on the
success of previous editions, the new Twelfth Edition
continues to engage students and focus their attention on
critical concepts they need to succeed in class and to
manage their finances wisely for a lifetime. Important
Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in the
ebook version.For introductory courses in Financial
Accounting. A User-Focused Approach and Solid Foundation in
the Construction and Analysis of Financial Statements for
Use in Future Courses and Careers Financial Accounting gives
readers a solid foundation in the fundamentals of accounting
and the basics of Financial Statements, and then builds upon
that foundation to offer more advanced/challenging concepts
and problems. This scaffolded approach helps students to
better understand the meaning and relevance of financial
information, see its relevance within a real-world context,
as well as develop the skills needed to analyze financial
information in both their course and career. While
maintaining hallmark features of accuracy, readability, ease
of understanding, and a wealth of accessible algorithmic
problems, the Eleventh Edition includes updated
explanations, coverage, and ratio analysis with decisionmaking guidelines. These latest methodologies and technology
ensure that students learn basic concepts in accounting in a
way that is relevant, stimulating, and fun, while exercises
and examples from real-world companies help students gain a
better grasp of the course material. Also Available with
MyAccountingLab ® MyAccountingLab is an online homework,
tutorial, and assessment program designed to work with this
text to engage students and improve results. Within its
structured environment, students practice what they learn,
test their understanding, and pursue a personalized study
plan that helps them better absorb course material and
understand difficult concepts. NOTE: You are purchasing a
standalone product; MyAccountingLab does not come packaged
with this content. If you would like to purchase both the
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physical text and MyAccountingLab search for: 013443613X
/9780134436135 Financial Accounting Plus MyAccountingLab
with Pearson eText -- Access Card Package, 11/e Package
consists of: 0134127625 / 9780134127620 Financial Accounting
0134160576 / 9780134160573 MyAccountingLab with Pearson
eText -- Access Card -- for Financial Account
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